Ref: 149963

Joyce Klein
Secretary Treasurer
Active Manufactured Home Owners Association
joyceklein@telus.net <mailto:joyceklein@telus.net>

Dear Ms. Klein:

The Honourable Gordon Campbell, Premier, has asked me to reply to your April 9, 2009, email regarding the Active Manufactured Home Owners Associations (AMHOA) discussion paper, Land Rented for Housing.

Thank you for submitting the discussion paper. I understand that you have sent it to my staff under separate cover. Please be assured that staff will read the discussion paper and consider the recommendations made within it, and that you will receive a response.

I understand also that you will be posting the discussion paper on the AMHOA web site, along with responses and progress. I look forward to following the updates to this site.

I appreciate the input the AMHOA provides, and look forward to continued dialogue on issues concerning both manufactured home owners and manufactured home park owners. Thank you again for taking the time to write, and for the submission of Land Rented for Housing.

Sincerely,

*Original signed by *

Cairine MacDonald Deputy Minister